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Dear Holly Parkers, 

This is the final Pelham Post I will be sending you. 
 

I hope that you all enjoyed virtual sports day – it was a huge success. Have you seen the video 

(set to music) on the front page of the website? It was lovely to see so many parents taking 

part. 
 

I hope that you have all enjoyed your Google meet with your class teacher. The teachers really 

enjoyed them. 
 

Remember that today you can go on to the home page of the school website and see a video 

from your new teacher in your new classroom. You can watch it as many times as you like. 
 

There will be home learning on the website on Monday next week. This will be the last day of 

home learning. There will be activities about the end of the year and activities thinking ahead 

to next year. It will be good to do them as an end to your school year. 
 

On Monday, there will also be the final school assembly to watch. 
 

Poppy has definitely missed you all and she is looking forward to September and seeing you all 

again. She will be taking a short trip to a forest in Norfolk over the holidays – I am sure she 

will have a lovely time. 
 

 
 

Do not lose or forget your Google Classroom log in details as you will need them next year. 

Your new teacher will join your Google Classroom in September. We will be setting weekly 

homework on the Google classroom directly between you and your teacher so no one else 

can see. The Google stream chat facility will be closed down over the summer – for a rest! 
 

It has been the most unusual summer term in my thirty years of teaching – it will be one that 

none of us will ever forget! 
 

We have put together a compilation of photos that have been sent in over this lockdown 

period and there will be an end of Lockdown learning video on the website home page on 

Monday- do watch it. It will show all the fabulous things you have engaged in. 
 

We are all very excited to see you all in September. 
 

                       

      Love Mrs Pelham and     

 


